Friday, September 30th, 2016 

Hello 5th Grade Families! 
	Today you are receiving your student’s progress report.  This progress report states the Math and ELA CCSS, the Social Studies skills, and the homework/behavior/participation skills that we have been working on together in class.  Students were then graded on a scale from Basic to Mastery to determine their placement so far with the standards and skills.  I also included notes on many of the standards regarding the mark that I assigned to students.  There is also an effort section.  This effort section ranges from 0 (never/needs improvement) to 3 (always attempts their best effort).  If you have any questions, comments, concerns, or want to set up a parent/teacher conference, please feel free to contact me! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]	I hope that you have a great weekend! 
Sincerely, 

Ms. LaCasse
5th Grade Teacher
GES 
School: 603-636-1806
Home: 603-449-2441
L_lacasse@sau58.org
